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My report for the month was a little late because of unforeseen circumstances – Martha 
Henderson and I competed in the Summer Nationals in Richmond, VA the beginning of 
August, and I contacted COVID on the way home.  Kind of put me under for a few days 
and I have continued to have a sinus infection. Apparently a number of us got the bug as 
we were home a few days and got a notice to report if we had contacted the disease.

Martha and I placed 6th in the Regional Teams – me with 6 gold and Martha with 4 gold 
and 2 silver – she had competition in the backstroke.  Pretty good results for two of us!!

Also, on returning we were both USMS All Star’s for 2022 – Martha for the first time 
and the 3rd time for me.  Pat Tullman had been awarded the All Star the year before.

I will be going to the Convention in Denver this month.  We have entered the Rowdy 
meet October 15-17 and hope we’ll have more members join us with some relays.  
Attendance has been very low through the past few months.  The State Senior Games will
be in Temple Terrace December 2nd and 3rd.  This meet is required for the National Senior
Games in Pittsburgh in 2023.
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